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NOTICE                     

LWCCG  REGULAR MONTHLY 

GENERAL MEETING WILL BE 

HELD ON  WEDNESDAY,  

 MARCH 27,  2013 AT 7:00 P.M. 

PICCADILLY CAFETERIA,                    

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Richard Reeves   (985) 892-2215 

Curt Fabre’        (800) 523-8474 

 Mike Bonner       (504) 254-9984         

Dickey Autin       (504)451-6954 

The LWCCG Board meeting for 

March 27th will start at 6:00 P.M. The 

General Membership will follow at 

7:00 P.M.. There will be no General 

Membership Meeting in April.  

At our February meeting the Offi-

cers and Board members were elected 

for 2013. The only change was the 

inclusion of Lydia Foght and Joan 

Bonner to our Executive Board. Dur-

ing the Board meeting we were in-

formed  by Allen Kancher that Brian 

Cheramie will no longer sponsor the 

Charlie Frank Decorative Decoy com-

petition.  The Board voted to fund this 

competition for 2013. A decision will 

be made by the new Executive Com-

mittee as to how we will handle this 

category in the future. 

The Board also voted to sponsor a 

table at the Louisiana Sportsman 

Show in Gonzales to promote our 

Festival.   

Gene Hebert volunteered to man 

the table for the four days of this 

event.  He reported after the event that 

he was able to sign-up several ven-

dors for display tables for our Festival 

and that there was a great deal of in-

terest expressed by show attendees. 

Gene will report in greater detail at our 

meeting. 

Looking forward to seeing every-

one at our meeting Wednesday. Please 

don’t forget your show and tell and 

door prizes.   Richard 

Left:  Pictured is 

our February 

General  Meet-

ing . We want to 

thank all for at-

tending and par-

ticipating by 

helping us with 

your ideas and 

suggestions.  We 

also want to in-

vite our other 

members to join 

us for dinner and 

then our meeting 

at 7:00 P.M..  We 

also have Show & 

Tell and door 

prizes. Meetings 

are usually over 

by 8:30 P.M.  

Hope to see 

some new faces. 



    LWCCG MINUTES FOR THE                                          

FEBRUARY 27, 2013 GENERAL MEETING 

     The meeting opened at 7:30 P.M. Richard an-

nounced that he brought poster and flyers for mem-

bers to distribute and post, and that we had a few club 

shirts available to sell and will be getting some more 

shortly. The Rules Book should be out by the next 

meeting.  Joan has some flyers made up for the fine 

arts and students (children).  

   Approval was voted on by the membership to order 

more club shirts  and 3 burgundy and 3 green  table 

covers with our club logo.  

   Richard announced that we need a new Sponsorship 

Chairman since Allan Kancher has given notice that he 

will no longer be handling that position. Richard said 

that whoever takes the position will receive help and 

support .  Dickey and Mr. Curt volunteered to help 

hand this. Several others said they will also assist with 

this position.  

   Milo notified us that the “All in Good Taste” Art Ex-

hibit and Food tasting event has been canceled for this 

year.  Hopefully it will return next year. 

    There will be a Sportsman Show in Gonzales March 

14-March 17. It was suggested by a member that we get 

a table there to help advertise our Festival. It was voted 

and approved.  Gene Hebert volunteered to man the 

table each day along with some others who said they 

would attend. 

   Josh Guge passed the word along that his father Bob 

was is doing better and may be able to make our Festi-

val. 

   Last month  Chris Weaver suggested we put an add  

in the Times Picayune for a membership drive.  It has 

been posted in the paper and we are waiting to see if we 

get any response.  

  Richard introduce Mrs.  Beeson a past artist of the 

year and an original and long time member of the club 

and said he was glad to see her back with us again.  

   Show and Tell :  See Pictures and explanations in this 

newsletter. 

   Prize drawings were held and being no further busi-

ness meeting adjourned at 8:45 P.M.. 

   

SHOW AND TELLSHOW AND TELLSHOW AND TELLSHOW AND TELL    

Mike Bonner shows a Mallard Hen 

which he recently carved.  He is hop-

ing the owner of  the  very first duck 

he carved will be willing to swap this 

one for his first.  

                                                               

Claude Rawls shows a Swallow Tail Kite 

which he carved from one of the pieces 

of tupelo  which Mrs. Frank brought and 

donated to be distributed at one of our 

meetings.  

Chris Weaver Shows a Green Wing 

Teal which he carved from a piece of 

cypress and painted. 


